
to Heather Lysynski       In the letter from West Coronation Developments it states he has made 

numerous attempts to  get a second access through our property  @ 954 Gainsborough 

Road.  This I believe is not accurate. He has never discussed this issue with me to the best of my 

knowledge. He is correct that we do not wish to develop our property at this time as we have 

lived here for 34 years and wish to remain here.    

Roy and Pauline Phillips   954  Gainsborough Road 

 


